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	 Kevin Grantham


Re: Weed Advisory Board Reappointment


Commissioners,


	 I send this letter to share my intent to continue serving on the Fremont County 
Weed Advisory Board for the term beginning January 1, 2022.


	 I am grateful to have served on the board these last three years. From a young 
age I was raised to be a person who conserves resources and as such I take seriously 
the tasks to preserve our resources in our community. 


	 Beginning in 2010, I worked a seasonal position with the National Park Service 
protecting the waters of the Blue Mesa Reservoir which feeds the Marrow Point Dam, a 
3 stage, hydroelectric production plant, vulnerable to the invasive quagga and zebra 
mussels which we inspected all water craft for, decontaminating any necessary. 
Throughout this term, I have sought opportunities to become more involved and have 
already reached out to the director, looking to engage new opportunities in our 
community’s protection of our precious resources.


	 For any of you who wish to discuss this further please feel free to contact me 
on my phone or email address provided above.


Respectfully,



